
 
 
 

RFP 23-101 
Internet Service 

 E-rate YR 2023 (YR26) 
 
 
 

Addendum #1 
 
Posted: October 21, 2022 
 
 
RFP Clarification and changes: 
 
The District is clarifying the requested Internet Service Bandwidths. 
This addendum supersedes the original Information and specifications regarding RFP 23-101 where it 
adds to, deletes from, clarifies or otherwise modifies them. All other conditions shall remain unchanged. 
 
There is a clerical error on page five of the RFP. 
 
Bandwidth should read 5Gbps up to 40Gbps.  
 
Increments should be: 5Gbps, 6Gbps, 7Gbps, 10Gbps, 20Gbps and 40Gbps. 
 
The bid form on page 18 of the RFP is correct with no changes needed. 
 
Vendor must sign as acknowledgment of receipt and return with bid. 
 
 
____________________________    ____________________ 
Signature       Date 
 
 
       
_____________________________ 
Company Name (please print) 

Rocklin Unified School District 
2615 Sierra Meadows Drive • Rocklin, CA 95677 

Phone • (916) 624-2428  Fax • (916) 624-7246 

 

Roger Stock, Superintendent 

Barbara Patterson, Deputy Superintendent, Business & Operations 

 

 Tony Limoges, Associate Superintendent, Human Resources 

Marty Flowers, Associate Superintendent, Secondary Education 

Bill MacDonald, Associate Superintendent, Elementary Education 
 


